FILED

June 9, 2016
Data Center
From: Sean R. Muhammad <smuhammadpd@aol.com> Missouri Public
Sent: Thursday, June 09, 2016 9:37 AM Service Commission
To: datacenter orders&notices; SCO/Chief Staff Counsel - Service; opcservice@ded.mo.gov;
rick.zucker@thelacledegroup.com; Johnson, Mark
Cc: Vaught, Dianna; Craig, Pamela; Luebbert, Jessica; Koenigsfeld, Christine; Prenger,
Phyllis; Myers, Leslie; Kelly, Kevin; Quick, Deborah; Henderson, Wess; Dietrich, Natelle
Subject: Re: Electronic Service for Case Number GC-2016-0010 - Order Re-Setting Hearing

This is careless.
I've already stated which days | am available in July, and the 12th isn't one of them.

So, if you're going to "convene™ on this day for an evidentiary hearing, be advised that it will be
WITHOUT me in attendance!

SM

From: datacenter orders&notices <datacenter.orders&notices@psc.mo.gov>

To: SCO/Chief Staff Counsel - Service <staffcounselservice@psc.mo.gov>; ‘opcservice@ded.mo.gov'
<opcservice@ded.mo.gov>; 'smuhammadpd@aol.com' <smuhammadpd@aol.com>; rick.zucker@thelacledegroup.com'’
<rick.zucker@thelacledegroup.com>; Johnson, Mark <Mark.Johnson@psc.mo.gov>

Cc: datacenter orders&notices <datacenter.orders&notices@psc.mo.gov>; Vaught, Dianna
<dianna.vaught@psc.mo.gov>; Craig, Pamela <pamela.craig@psc.mo.gov>; Luebbert, Jessica
<Jessica.Luebbert@psc.mo.gov>; Koenigsfeld, Christine <christine.koenigsfeld@psc.mo.gov>; Prenger, Phyllis
<Phyllis.Prenger@psc.mo.gov>; Myers, Leslie <leslie.myers@psc.mo.gov>; Kelly, Kevin <kevin.kelly@psc.mo.gov>;
Quick, Deborah <Deborah.Quick@psc.mo.gov>; Henderson, Wess <wess.henderson@psc.mo.gov>; Dietrich, Natelle
<natelle.dietrich@psc.mo.gov>

Sent: Thu, Jun 9, 2016 9:28 am

Subiject: Electronic Service for Case Number GC-2016-0010 - Order Re-Setting Hearing

The attached Order/Notice was issued by the Missouri Public Service Commission and is hereby being distributed to the
above-listed recipients as directed by the Commission. The attached document shall serve as the official service copy
from the Missouri Public Service Commission in accordance with 386.490 RSMo. A paper copy will only be provided to
those members of the certified service list who do not have a valid e-mail address registered with the Commission.

Please contact the Missouri Public Service Commission Data Center at datacenter-psc@psc.mo.gov or at 573-751-7496 if
you have questions regarding this transmission.






